
Literature Committee Report 

 

There hasn’t been much to report since the last Trustee Meeting. 

 

One item was reviewed by the Literature Committee: 

• The New Group Handbook 

 

This item has been reviewed and approved for the absence of spelling and grammatical errors. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Debra Barrett 

Chair 

Literature Committee 

 


